Julie Patterson-Hunter

From:

Julie Patterson-Hunter

Sent:

Monday, June 10, 2019 8:01 AM

To:

All BOS Board Members

Cc:

Alison Barratt-Green; Alison Lehman; Brian Foss; Sadie Caldas

Subject:

FW: Wildlife Lane cell tower June 11th

Dist 1

From: Deborah Van Stone

Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2019 11:14 AM

To: bdofsupervisors <bdofsupervisors@co.nevada.ca.us>

Subject: Wildlife Lane cell tower June 11th

Dear Board members,

I read Reinette Senum,s letter to the Union newspaper. It was so perfect of how our neighbors feel regarding your support of our community

We all feel we have been heard by you in your previous vote against having a cell tower in our neighborhood right on top of us. Families, retired people and others who have lived in this area for many years. Now we all feel if vote is upheld this Tuesday we can rest more easily and not have to worry about trying to sell and move from our homes. Right now we are working on defensible space in case of fire and all the organization that goes with preparing for the worst after what happened in the Camp fire

I urge you all and also thank you for hearing our voices against something we can't live with and appreciate your courage in so doing by expressing yourselves in the vote to uphold our appeal to you. I pray that you will please uphold this vote on June 11th

Thank you

Dee Stone

Julie Patterson-Hunter

From:

Julie Patterson-Hunter

Sent:

Monday, June 10, 2019 8:10 AM

To:

All BOS Board Members

Cc:

Alison Barratt-Green; Alison Lehman; Brian Foss; Sadie Caldas

Subject:

FW: Wildlife Lane cell tower

Dist IV

From: Tache <

Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2019 8:07 AM

To: bdofsupervisors <bdofsupervisors@co.nevada.ca.us>

Subject: Wildlife Lane cell tower

Dear Supervisors,

After reading the editorial on the Wildlife Lane cell tower in Saturday's Union, I am hoping that you will stand by the decision you made on this appeal at the last meeting. Frankly, when I attended the meeting, I didn't think there was a chance in the world that the Board would go against a giant like AT&T. These days most everything in our country seems ruled by corporate interests.

I was so elated to see that in our beautiful Nevada County, there is still a real democracy where our governing body really listens to and understands the concerns of its citizens. There are so many places where cell towers can be put. Personally I think they should be on public lands far enough from residences that people are not being continually subjected to the radiations. They do cause a physical and mental effect on people, as more and more brain surgeons and health professionals are learning and speaking out about. As I testified to you, if such a tower were put up near us, our family would have to sell our home because two members cannot physically tolerate the emanations.

The wife of the man who signed the lease and then regretted it told me that she had been on her hands and knees in prayer for weeks that the cell tower would be defeated. She and her husband are very ill, as was testified.. They and the neighbors were so very happy that they were heard by you.

I am hoping that the three members will stand by the decision you made at the last meeting, and uphold the deeply held wishes of the little neighborhood of You Bet and Wildlife Lane.

Thank you for reading this.

Sincerely, Janet Taché Penn Valley